
**This letter may be used as a guide to any objection you wish to make. EDIT as you see fit **

**Submit as a Comment on the Enfield Online Portal 
(https://planningandbuildingcontrol.enfield.gov.uk/online-applications/), your registration will 
be required.**

**Email this letter to planning.decisions@enfield.gov.uk **

Dear Sir/Madam,

Objection to Planning Application 20/04193/FUL for the erection of two tower blocks 
ranging between 14 and 19 storey in height at Gas Holder Pinkham Way London N11 1QJ

I was saddened and shocked to see the plans for two 19 storey towers metres away from the 
A406, on one of the busiest junctions of one of the busiest roads in the country. This traffic-
lighted junction has stationary/slow moving or idling traffic on it for many hours of the day. If 
Enfield Council is really serious about protecting its residents and the most vulnerable of them 
from noise and traffic pollution, I struggle to see the wisdom of this.

This area has already taken a great deal of development with the redeveloped Ladderswood 
estate just opposite. It needs more green space, not more poured concrete!

I support the suggestion from Roland Hewes a member of the BHORA Committee, who has 
asked Councillors if they would be interested in getting behind a plan to use the entire footprint 
of the former gas holder to plant dense woodland. The area of the former Homebase and car 
park could then be used for housing although the ridge height of any development shouldn't be 
greater than Ladderswood opposite.

Kind Regards,

YOUR NAME
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